
ANNUAL ALUMNI DAY 

Sacred Heart College (Autonomous), Tirupattur, Tirupattur Dist. 

 31st January, 2021 

Report of the Annual General Body Meeting: 

 

Annual Alumni Day of Sacred Heart College was held on 31st January, 2021. The 

meeting started with registration at 9.30 a.m. in the morning. The registration was 

organized with multiple desks for registration of membership and department wise 

registration for the day’s participation. Members were informed about the Life and 

Annual Membership by the Executive Members and Volunteers.  

This was a special event to connect with the alumni from various parts of the world as 

the programme was also live streamed in Youtube and online participation was enabled 

via ZOOM meet.  

The Annual General Body meeting started at 11.00 am with a prayer song. Rev. Dr. D. 

Maria Antony Raj, Principal and the Sacred Heart College Unit Delegate presided over 

the programme as the chief guest. About 63 alumni members participated in this meet 

physically at the SHC Campus along with the present faculty members.  Another 87 

members participated in the virtual mode of meeting. The Annual General Body Meeting 

was anchored by Dr. U. Ramesh, the Vice President (Gex). 

Advocate A. Jacob, Executive Member welcomed the gathering and expressed his 

happiness and joy in organizing the Annual General Body Meeting.  

Rev. Dr. D. Maria Antony Raj, Principal and the Sacred Heart College Unit Delegate 

delivered the chief guest’s address. In his speech he listed the services rendered by the 

college during Covid ’19 and the technological advantage we had in conducting regular 

classes even during this pandemic.  He also shared various achievements made by the 

faculty members and technical team during 2020-2021. He stressed on the past pupils 

engagement through various means of establishing support to the college. Appreciating 

the goodwill and hard work of the executive members he invited them for more 

innovative ways of engaging the past pupils in the future. 



Dr. S.M. Krishnan, President delivered the presidential address. He appreciated the 

support of the College Management towards past pupil engagement, specially the 

support rendered by Rev. Dr. D. Maria Antony Raj in implementing various activities as 

planned by the alumni association. He invited all the members to become life members 

of the alumni association and extend their support in whatever way that they can 

contribute.  

Dr. C.R. Christi Anandan, Secretary, Sacred Heart College Alumni Association 

presented the annual report of the alumni association mentioning the various activities 

including the Covid’19 relief services, Child Fund Initiatives and other activities by the 

SHC Alumni Association.  

Mr. Nicola Prakash, Treasurer, Alumni Association presented the financial report for the 

year 2020-21. 

The floor was then open for the expressions of the alumni gathered, where the 

members shared about the way the college had supported them in the past and they 

were grateful to the institution. Members also expressed their solidarity with the college. 

The whole sharing session was led by Rev. Dr. John Alexander, Rector and Secretary 

of Sacred Heart College and he shared his perspectives and need for alumni 

cooperation in bringing together past pupil with the target in mind SHC 75 years 

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations. 

Mr. A. Gopinathen, Vice President of Alumni Association proposed the vote of thanks 

and concluded the event with appreciations of all those who had worked hard to make 

the event a success. 

 A group photo was taken to retain the memories of the event. A sumptuous meal was 

served for all the members, participants and volunteers.  

The presence and support of the executive members Mr. Thangamani and Mr. 

Thiruupathi was highly appreciated. It was also a happy moment to find the alumni 

members extending their support to their departments.  

  



Photo Gallery of Events 

 

 

 

Address of Fr. Rector 

 

 

Appreciations to the EC Members 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Address of Fr. Principal 

 

Group Photo 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Gathering of Alumni 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharing from Alumni 


